
 
 
 
Sunday Evening Announcement 
January 19, 2020 
7:00 p.m. 
For the week:  January 20, 2020 – January 24, 2020                       
Good Evening: 
 
This is Dr. John Mazzella calling, your child’s High School Principal.  The purpose of this evenings 
call is to keep you informed of the activities, events, and happenings scheduled for the week of 
January 20, 2020 – January 24, 2020. 
 

• There is no school tomorrow, Monday, January 20, in celebration of Martin 
Luther King, Jr. 

• Tuesday, January 21, Jostens will visit FBHS during Anchor Time to collect 
payments for Junior Class rings. 

• Also, on Tuesday, January 21, are the following sporting events:  Boys Basketball 
plays at Yulee at 4:30 and 7:30, and the Girls Basketball team plays at Yulee at 
6:00. Boys Soccer plays at home against Nease at 5:30 and 7:20 and Girls Soccer 
plays at St. Augustine at 6:30. 

• On Thursday, January 23, Boys Basketball plays at home against Hilliard at 4:30 
and 7:30.  Our Girls Basketball team plays at 6:00 at home against Hilliard. Our 
Junior Ring Ceremony begins at 6:00 in the Multi-Purpose Room.  Boys Soccer 
travels to Bartram Trail and plays at 6:00 and 7:20. 

• Friday, January 24, our wrestlers participate in the Terry Parker Duals.  Weigh in 
is at 3:00 p.m. and they wrestle beginning at 4:00 p.m.  Our Boys Basketball 
teams play at home against Keystone Heights at 6:00 and 7:30. 

• Saturday, January 25, our wrestlers continue at the Terry Parker Duals beginning 
with weigh in at 8:00 a.m. and wrestling at 9:30 a.m. 

• Also, on Saturday, FBHS has students participating in the Duval/Nassau Honor 
Band Concert which begins at 3:00 p.m. at Atlantic Coast High School. 
 

 
Looking Ahead: 

• January 27: FSCJ Bean Center Assembly here at FBHS for Sophomores and 
Seniors only.  This will be during 6th period. 
 

Parents:  Please have your student restart their laptop and plug it in to charge each week.  We 
suggest every Sunday. 

 
This same announcement is posted on our website at fernandinahigh.com along with a 

complete list of monthly activities for the months of January and February.  These calendars are 

updated on a regular basis. 

Please call the school if you need further information. 

Thank you for taking time to listen to this important message. 

GO PIRATES! 


